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COMMUNITY NEWS

COMMUNITY UPDATES

TRASH SCHEDULE

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE

Tuesdays

During our weekly property inspections, our team observed that electric vehicles were being
charged on the property. As a reminder, according to our Hunt Military Community rules, Section V,
electric vehicles should not be plugged into any neighborhood or premises utilities.
Please plan to charge your vehicles off base. The nearest charging station is located at Francis
Energy Charging Station, 4330 W Garriott Street. Additionally, there are 15 other Total Charging
Stations available in the area.

MARCH 1, 2025

We are pleased to announce that patio and window replacement has resumed for select homes in
our community. Families will receive an email notification one week prior to their scheduled
replacement to ensure they have ample time to prepare. We appreciate your cooperation and
understanding as we work to enhance the comfort and aesthetics of our homes. If you have any
questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to our management office.
Thank you for your continued support!

Please note that the playground on Black Street is currently closed. We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we work to ensure the safety
and enjoyment of our community spaces.

Playground Closure

Electric Vehicle Charging Notice

RESIDENT SURVEYS REMINDER
We value your feedback on our team’s performance! After each work order, you will receive a
Customer Service Satisfaction Survey. Please take a moment to share your thoughts with us.
Whether you want to recognize an employee or report an issue, we want to hear from you. Your
opinion is important to us!



lacey.jordan@huntcompanies.com

Community Manager
Rebecca Hawkins

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENT

Director of Operations
Lacey Jordan

COMMUNITY REMINDERS

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

rebecca.hawkins@huntcompanies.com

Date: March 14, 2025
Time: 12:00 PM
Location: Family Housing Community Center

WE ARE LUCKY TO HAVE YOU

UPCOMING LOCAL EVENTS

Date: March 8, 2025
Time: 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM
Location: 7Brew, 4010 W Owen K Garriott

ENID CARS AND COFFEE

Cars & Coffee would love to see your ride! It’s free to look or
bring a car, truck, bike, RV, boat, bicycle, camper, or anything
else motorsport related. Come and enjoy a morning of
automotive enthusiasm and community spirit!

Date: March 22, 2025
Location: 222 E Maple Ave

RED BRICK ROAD FOOD TRUCK & ART FESTIVAL

This vibrant event features a variety of food trucks and local
artists, offering a delightful mix of culinary and artistic
experiences. Don't miss out on this exciting community
celebration!

We want to express our gratitude for our wonderful residents.
Each family will receive a special note and a delightful treat as
a token of our appreciation. See you there!

MAINTENANCE TIP

Regularly test your carbon monoxide and smoke detectors by holding down the test button until you
hear a loud siren. If there's no sound, replace the battery. We also recommend replacing your CO
detectors and smoke alarms every decade.


